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- The Cullman Lions Club Met On March 24, 2025 - 
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These are a few of the photos taken at the March 24, 2025, Cullman Lions Club meeting. Club President Lion Chris Brooks presided. A delicious 

prime rib and smoked chicken meal prepared and served by the staff of Freddie Day Catering was enjoyed by everyone present. The next 

meeting of the Cullman Lions Club members is scheduled for Monday evening, March 31, 2025, in the Commission on Aging Senior Center  

dining room. The program is being determined. A meal by Freddie Day Catering will be served around 5:30-5:45 P.M. 


